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Representative Hart Secures Funding for Important
Community Projects

 
 
TALLAHASSEE, Fla. – Over the weekend the House and Senate have met for Budget
Conference. Representative Dianne Hart (D-Tampa) has filed multiple appropriation
projects this legislative session. Those projects include the Historic Jackson House, a
boarding house that serviced many historic Black figures and Crosswalks to Classrooms,
which would facilitate the implementation of necessary infrastructure for the young, senior,
and disabled members of our community. Budget conference concluded yesterday with
both projects being fully funded in this year’s budget. The Cuban Club, an historic meeting
place for the Cuban community in Tampa, which she did not carry but resides in her
district, is also being fully funded. The Cuban Club and the Jackson House are both
examples of the rich culture and history that resides in House District 61.
 
Representative Dianne Hart issued the following statement:
 
“I am thrilled to see these projects being fully funded by the state legislature, especially in
this tight budget year. I have worked tirelessly to convey the importance of these
community projects to the budget chairs in hopes that they too would see the impact that
these projects will have on my district and the entire state. Thank you Chairman Gainer
and Vice-Chair Williamson for working with me to get this accomplished.”
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